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751230-A.LTR1 

TO: James Craig 

FROM: M. W. Sheridan 

 

Headquarters Mil. Div. of the Missouri 

Chicago, Illinois,  Dec. 30th  187 5 

 

Hon. Jas. Craig, 

 Pres. H. & St. J. RR, 

  St. Joseph, Mo. 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

 I am directed by Lieut. Gen. Sheridan to return to you the annual 

pass so kindly sent him by your Company for the year 1875.  He desires me to 

say that he would be much gratified if you could continue this courtesy 

towards himself and Aide de Camp for the ensuing year. 

 

   Yours truly 

    M. W. Sheridan 

    Lt. Col. & A. D. C. 

 

[NOTE: On the reverse of the letter is hand-written:] 

Respectfully refer to Gen'l. Manager in the hope that he will send me 

1/2 Doz. Annuals for such men as cam do the Co. good. 

    Jas. Craig 

   Special Atty. of 

    H. & S. J. R.R. Co. 

   National Hotel 

    Washington, D. C. 

 

                                                           
1FROM:  Book of Letters to R.S.S. from 8—1875 to 1—1876. 


